
 

March 3, 2011           

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

To:  Mayor & Council 
 

Fr:  Kevin Robertson, Commissioner of Signs 
 

Re:  Kenora District Festival of the Arts,  
       Variance to Sign By-law 115-2010 

 
 

Recommendation: 

That Council of the City of Kenora approves the Kenora District Festival of Arts 
variance request provided; 

- the signs are placed and removed as per the requested dates on the 
application. 

- that a copy of the location approval letter from the Keewatin-Patricia 
District School Board be submitted to the City. 

- that the banner sign is located so as to not cause a distraction at the 
Lakewood School entrance or when approaching the round-about. 

 
Background: 

The Kenora District Festival of the Arts has applied to advertise a community 
event, to be held April 17th to April 30, 2011. KDFA requires a variance for 

required fees and to display a Banner Sign. 
 
 

Budget: N/A – Costs to be borne by the applicant. 

 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements: Notice by agenda of 
Property and Planning Committee and Council, Kenora District Festival 

of the Arts, Licensing, City Clerk and Commissioner of Signs 
 

 
 

 


